REMINDER

Please be advised that recently the Transfer Station has
seen an increased number of plastic bags being thrown in
the Recyclable Material containers.

As listed on the back page of the Rules and Regulations
distributed by the Town Clerk’s office at the time of
issuance of a Transfer Station sticker- No Plastic Bags are
to be thrown in the recyclable containers. Please empty
all bags into the containers and throw the bag into the
trash can provided for disposal.

Also, please do not throw household trash or Styrofoam
into the recyclable material containers.





